
Springfield Christmas Fayre 
 

Please find attached to this newsletter a thank you 
list for all our sponsors and some photos. Thank 
you to everyone who supported us last night. 
 

Safeguarding 
 

Just to let everyone know that Donna Guy is our 
new Safeguarding Governor.  
 

Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children 
 

On Friday 13th December staff and pupils may 
come to school in a Christmas Jumper for a £1 
voluntary contribution to Save the Children.  

 
Crewe SEND Youth Forum 

 
Please find attached to this newsletter a flyer for 
the Crewe SEND Youth Forum.  

 

 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our twelfth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 91.11% 2JK 92.50% 3AO 97.00% 3NA 97.50% 

1JC 93.33% 2LB 82.89% 3AP 76.25% 3NH 100.00% 

1SR 100.00% 2MD 86.36% 3HM 83.33% 4AJ/HM 92.22% 

2AL 97.50% 1NP/KA 97.50% 3LC 97.00% 6EM 87.00% 

2CS 90.00% 2NS/HR 93.33% 3MW 85.45% 6PF 98.89% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 9th December 6EM regular walks 
6PF supermarket visits 
Stay and Play session (pre-booking required) 

Tuesday 10th December 6PF Bridgemere Garden Centre visits 
3AO Adelaide School workshop 

Wednesday 11th December 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham Gymnastics 
3AO visit to Cadbury World 
6PF Apollo Buckingham visit 

Thursday 12th December 3AO visit to Alcumlow Farm / B & Q 
3LC Travel Training/ Road safety visits 

Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day 
6EM swimming 
2MD visit to Bridgemere Garden Centre 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 12 – 6th December 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 92.19% 

The Lighthouse Centre 
 

A huge thank you to all the people who donated 
goods for The Lighthouse Centre Christmas 
Appeal. These items will be made into Christmas 
care packages for the homeless and vulnerable in 
our community. David, Linda and The Lighthouse 
Team are eternally grateful for your compassion 
and kindness.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 


